
 
 
From: Kay Eastwood <   
Sent: 24 August 2022 23:24 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Land to the South of Henham Road, Elsenham Essex S62A/22/0007 
 
There is simply not the infrastructure within Elsenham or surrounding villages to cope with such a 
development.  
 
Schools, dentists, doctors and local shops are already unable to cope with service demand.  
 
Road traffic volume is at maximum capacity within the area. Small back roads are being used as 
through roads as a result, this includes HGV lorries using inappropriate restricted roads.  
 
The increase in traffic on country lanes has made the area very dangerous for walkers, cyclists and 
wildlife.  
 
Please take the above into serious consideration.  
 
Many thanks  
 
Ms Eastwood  
 




